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I SUPPORT [SB 546]. 

 

I am surprised why Legislation governing cosmetic chemicals is not already on the 

books. 

 

I guess the doctrine of, "New Paint on an Old Barn" is maybe out of fashion but, in 

my book, women (men or those in between) who use cosmetics, are intentionally 

trying to hide something from plain sight to deceive somebody from the truth. 

 

The harmful chemicals in cosmetics should be banned and there should be criminal 

penalties in addition to civil penalties. 

 

A little late in coming but, Good Job! 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 

 

 


